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Thursday 22nd October 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this letter finds you all well.  I cannot quite believe that we are already at the end of the first half 
term.  The children have settled back in so we have been able to undertake a range of observations and 
assessments, meaning we are now clear where each child is in their learning and where they need to go 
next. 
 
As yet, we have had no positive cases in school.  We have sent home a number of children with symptoms, 
as per Government guidelines, but thankfully all their tests have come back negative – this time of the year 
there are of course still a lot of other ‘bugs’ around.  While we understand it is inconvenient to have your 
child sent home and have everyone in the house isolate until a test result is returned, it is essential to keep 
the spread of the virus under control and so we very much appreciate your co-operation. 
 
Face Masks 
While we are very happy with the health and safety measures we 
have in place, we are continually reviewing our practice.  We are 
still concerned about a lack of social distancing during drop off in 
particular, and to some extent pick up time.  It is for this reason 
we are requesting that as of Monday 2nd November, adults wear 
a face mask/covering during drop off and pick up times.  As the 
advert says, “We wear a mask to protect others”; many of our 
school community are, or live with, people who are clinically or 
extremely clinically vulnerable, and so I believe we all have a 
collective responsibility to try and protect these people. We also 
ask that you observe “space” when queuing. 
 
I hope that you all have a fantastic half term week with your children.  Unlike the Junior School, we do not 
have an INSET day so we will see you and the children on Monday 2nd November. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Sally Dreckmann 
Headteacher 
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